
Construction of the Brand New Palace at Weston 
Senior Living has reached the Rooftop.

Owners Helen & Jacob Shaham celebrated with General 
Contractor Coastal Construction & 500 workers in the 

traditional “Topping Off ” party (which traditionally 
includes placing a local tree on the roof ), with a DJ, 

lunch to all and a raffle of more than 100 prizes from 
100” screen TVs, iPods, grills, construction tools 

& gift certificates.

Located on Weston Road, only 1 mile south of 
Cleveland Clinic, the new Palace at Weston will be 

composed of 3 separate communities under one roof - 
Independent Living, Assisted Living & Memory Care, 

like no other.

The Palace at Weston will open in the late Spring of 2020 
and our Pre-View & Information Center is opening in 

June, directly across Weston Road.

For more information, call us at 954.217.2000 
or visit our website at www.ThePalace.org.

954.217.2000
www.ThePalace.org

The Palace at Weston  
hits the roof!


